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 APRIL 2024 
11th  Cross Country 
12th COLOUR FUN RUN 

Last Day Term 1 
FUN DAY ! 

25th      ANZAC Day 
30th First day Term 2 
 
MAY 2024 
 8th      P & C Meeting 
           5pm school  
 9th      Mother’s Day Stall  

 10th      District Cross  
           Country  
 
JUNE 2024 
3rd      Compass Music Fest 
5th      Readers Writer’s 
          Festival  
10th    King’s Birthday  
          Public Holiday  
20th    Athletics Carnival 
27th    Small Schools  
          Athletics Carnival 
 
JULY 2024 
3rd       NAIDOC Day  
5th     Last Day Term 2 

 
Thought  

of the Week 
 

Have a happy and 
safe holiday!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Message 
Attendance: Letters of attendance percentages have been sent out to all 
families. This letter was to help guide you through the impact of attendance 
your child or children are currently achieving and see if we can make any 
difference on improving our whole school performance. We had 8 students or 
12%, achieve 100% attendance in Term one. 57% were at the target of over 
90% of attendance. We hope to increase this to 90% of our students as we 
were previously.  
Manners: This term we have been demonstrating respectful behaviours and 
manners in our PBL lessons around school values and learning environment. 
Manners include saying please and thank you, excuse me, pardon, may I, and 
sorry. It also includes being empathetic to others and understanding that even 
though you didn’t mean to upset or annoy others, you can respectfully 
apologise for your part in the behaviour. Taking responsibility of our own 
actions is important in restorative practices and can help with behaviour 
management. Modeling appropriate behaviours is critical for our students to 
understand equity not equality.  
Holidays: We are moving quickly through our final week of school. We end 
with a high as the cross country is being held on Thursday and the colour fun 
run on Friday. Families are welcome to both days and hope you enjoy these 
opportunities to meet at school. We all hope you have a happy and safe break 
and look forward to seeing everyone at ANZAC services in Mylestom (dawn 
service for school leaders) and Bellingen (9am school marches down Hyde St 
in uniform with leaders) meeting at cnr Church St and Hyde St.  
 
Have a great break, 
Mrs Kristy Glyde 

  Principal 

http://www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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GAAGAL Kindy 1/2 JULUUM 

 

 

Congratulations Kindergarten on a fabulous 
start to school! What a wonderful term we 
have had. All students are making fabulous 
progress in learning to read and write. In 
mathematics this week we are investigating 
3D shapes and teen numbers. Parents, you 
should be very proud of your children, I 
certainly am!  

Juluum have been busy measuring this 
week. We have used many informal units 
to measure length, area, mass, and 
capacity. We hefted many items in the 
classroom to compare their weight to a 
rubber ball and spent some quality time 
measuring the capacity of three different 
containers. Our young mathematicians are 
very inquisitive and love to make 
estimations before checking the actuals. 
Fantastic work, Juluum! 

3/4 BINDARRAY 5/6 WINDA 

 

 

Bindarray have been thoroughly enjoying 
our new desks! Our new classroom 
arrangement allows our students to be able 
to focus more easily during teaching time, as 
well as providing our teachers with a better 
arrangement to teach skills in an explicit 
way. Bindarray students are maximising 
their learning time by having all their 
materials at the ready, and minimising 
movement between activities. We’ve also 
been making sure we include brain breaks in 
our daily routine which allow us to move our 
bodies to expend any extra wriggly energy 
– after all, exercising helps our brains to 
work better!  
  

This week Winda was visited by Bellingen 
High School students and teachers who 
introduced the Ignite program. Our class 
will be participating in this program which 
will include various careers-based 
excursions and activities with other 
schools in our area. This is a great 
opportunity for Winda students to make 
connections before their transition to high 
school.  
We have also been busy editing and 
publishing our science fiction narratives 
which demonstrate the skills we have 
learned throughout the term. Our maths 
lessons have allowed us to see how we 
use maths in a practical sense by using 
length and perimeter for town planning. 
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WRITER OF THE WEEK 
Gaagal 

 

Juluum Bindarray Winda 

Noah Fynn Poppy Evie 
 
 

CAPA 
 

 
  

 

Garden CAPA Kitchen 
Emu’s gardening last week was 
inside! We learnt to read the 
back of seed packets for 
information on what 
season seeds are planted, our 
Climate Zones in Australia and 
how deep to plant seeds. 
We planted some tiny Cress 
seeds on a paper towel so we 
can observe the roots and 
shoots as they grow, (before 
we add them to a salad!) 
We coloured the Climate Zones 
on a map of Australia and have 
entered them in our journals. 
We live in the Warm Temperate 
Zone which is usually coloured 
blue. 
Great work Emus! 

During creative arts the Emus 
were able to experiment with two 
different art forms, dance, and 
music. Our session started with 
dance, we explored the different 
types of movements we use in 
dance such as jumps, turns, rolls 
and slides. We then learnt some 
choreography to help us 
understand how these 
movements can be used in a 
dance piece. After dance we 
moved on to music where we all 
listened and recreated each 
other's drumming patterns. We 
then explored how we can use the 
same beat on different 
instruments to create different 
sounds. 

Bananas were the theme of 
the week in the kitchen! The 
Kookaburras explored 
different ways that we can use 
bananas that are starting to 
turn brown by making banana 
and date muffins and 
delicious banana smoothies. 
We enjoyed lots of 
discussions about what else 
we can include in our 
smoothies to help to fill us up, 
including rolled oats, weetbix 
and chia seeds. Our muffins 
were soft and delicious, and 
we enjoyed them warm 
straight from the oven. Yum!  
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WIN BIN 
WEDNESDAY 

Congratulations 
 

Lilah, Carter, Asha & Elsie  
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Contact Mobile:  0414 989 755 

KINDY BUS SAFETY MORNING  
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